
 
DOT Families – 
 
OSSE DOT does not transport students on District Government holidays, and there will be no 
transportation service on Monday, Oct. 9.   
 
OSSE DOT will provide reimbursement for transportation of students attending local education agencies 
that maintain operations on District Government holidays.  
 
If you have questions, please reach out to the Parent Resource Center, at (202) 576-5000. Operating 
hours for the Parent Resource Center are Monday through Friday, 5 a.m. to 7 p.m.  
 

https://osse.dc.gov/page/osse-dot-observed-holidays
https://osse.dc.gov/node/719832

